The Sheepcote Street Offices were built by the Company in 1932 and were sold to Birmingham Education Department in 1985 following the
transfer of all staff to the Green Lane premises in Walsall. It is now the home of the Brasshouse Language School. The past and present
photographs show that the external appearance of the building is completely unchanged.



